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Agenda
➔ What is TITLE I?
➔ What does it provide?
➔ How is funding used?
➔ What are some requirements of TITLE I?

◆ Parent Involvement Policy
◆ Home School Compact
◆ Parents Right to Know

● Student’s achievement
● Highly Qualified
● TITLE I Complaint/Procedure

➔ Parent Resource Room
➔ Food for Kids
➔ PBIS
➔ PTO
➔ THANK YOU!



Federal guidelines require Title I schools to 
hold an Annual Parent Meeting to explain 

and discuss the Title I Schoolwide program 
and requirements. Lincoln is a Title I 

School.



TITLE I 
provides

● Federal funding to schools to help students 
who are low achieving or most at risk of 
falling behind. 



How does Lincoln qualify for 
Federal Funding from TITLE I?

● Lincoln qualifies for Title 1 funds because over 40% of our 
students are enrolled in the Free and Reduced Lunch 
program.  Lincoln provides  free breakfast and lunch.
○ Parents/guardians should still  fill out the meal 

application online to help determine financial 
assistance for textbook fees (they can range over 
$100 per student). 



How are TITLE I 
Funds used?

● Improve curriculum
● Improve instructional activities
● Increase parental involvement
● Professional development

All to raise academic achievement.  Title 1 funds help provide 
additional assistance to at risk students - typically students 
that are academically low.



TITLE I 
Parent Involvement Policy

A requirement of TITLE I schools

● States that parents are encouraged to be an active 
participant at their child’s school

● Reviewed/revised annually, with input from parents 
and staff

● Includes a list of volunteer opportunities 

● Offers  various times/days/nights to be involved in 
parent workshops



TITLE I
Home School Compact

A requirement of TITLE I schools

● It is a written agreement signed by parents, students, and 

staff expressing their shared responsibilities for improved 
academic achievement.

● You have the right to be involved in the development of said 
compact.

● It will be sent home with our students and be posted on our 

webpage for all Lincoln families to read through



TITLE I 
Parent’s Right to Know 
Student Achievement

● Whenever students take any state assessments, those results will be shared 
with parents.
○ NWEA 3x/year
○ IREADY 3x/year
○ IREAD-3 
○ ILearn



Is my child’s teacher a highly qualified 
teacher?

● Schools are required to notify parents if their child has been taught for 
4 or more consecutive weeks by a teacher that is not highly qualified

● You, as a TITLE I parent, have the right to ask about their child’s teacher 
professional qualifications.  



● You have the right to bring that complaint to our 
attention. 

● Know that our principal and assistant principal 
may not be available right away, but they will get 
back to you after investing the complaint.

Have a complaint in 
regards to TITLE I?



Just a couple 
more ends to 
tie up before 
we are done!



In regards to 
Parent Involvement

● Limited History Background Check.  
○ Required to volunteer during the school day. 
○ Free to fill out. 
○ Good for  3 years. 

● Three for Me
○ Volunteer at least 3 hours of your time and your name goes on the Bulletin Board in the main 

hallway. Due to Covid-19, opportunities to volunteer may be canceled, online or rescheduled.
○ The bulletin board theme this year is “I AM DOING A GREAT JOB!”  It does not have specific 

parent names because we are all working overtime right now, parents, staff, and community 
members.  Take pride in what you have done, what we have done. We are all doing a great job!



TITLE I
Parent Resource Room

● The Parent Resource Room stores donated uniforms, snow boots, winter 
jackets, school supplies, pant belts, and backpacks. 

● Staff and parents are welcome to request needed supplies for a child in need.
● We also try to connect with parents in advance for parental permission to send 

supplies home, such as a jacket or backpack.  
● For clothing other than uniforms, please speak with our social worker, Ms. 

Felicia, Ms. Karla Gonzalez Munoz (Bilingual Services Specialist), or myself to fill 
out a Christ Child Referral.  Christ Child Society hands out a winter jacket, 
shoes, underclothing, uniforms and regular clothing to students 12 yrs. and 
younger in families that qualify financially.



Few odds and ends
● Students are late at 8am and dismissed at 3pm. With only 2 days of in person learning, 

please try your best to have your child come in on time. Please send in a note or call 
whenever your child stays home for illness.  

● If your absence is Covid related, please speak with Ms. Trejo, our school nurse, to help 
with contact tracing. If your child becomes sick during the school day, Mrs. Trejo will 
make a parent contact. 

● If you need to drop off medicine, please do so in person with the nurse. Do not send it in 
with the child.  

● It is important, now more than ever, to maintain your child’s emergency card current 
with phone numbers and addresses.  Our secretaries, Ms. Kim and Mrs. Laura will 
update addresses and emergency contacts on powerschool as needed. 



Food for Kids!!!
● The Food for Kids from the Northern Indiana Foodbank

○ 100 bags of non-perishable food for our kids to take home every week (either 
on Monday or Thursday), you may request one from Mrs Daisy.

○ Students are to open them at home, not on the bus or in school.
● Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Program

○ Starting in November, students will receive a fresh fruit or veggie snack.       
* Note, to keep this program we cannot accept sweets.

● Lunch from SBCSC
○ Hybrid A students are leaving Tuesday afternoon with a bag full of lunch 

items from our cafeteria
○ Hybrid B students are leaving Friday afternoon with a bag full of lunch items 

from our cafeteria
○ Virtual learners can pick up a bag full of lunch items on Tuesdays from 

3:30-4:30pm.



New 
Happenings!!!



PBIS: Positive Behavioral 
Intervention and Supports

We are  focusing this year on recognizing students for not only their positive behaviors, 
but also their hard work academically.  Every Monday and Thursday we have a whole 
school PBIS meet where we review our school procedures,  showcase students who have 
birthdays that week, and have earned rewards. "

Ask your child about:
● Show me 5
● GTP
● ROARS
● Lincoln walk
● Golden Shoe award

● Mask Safety  award
● Takis Party
● Smarties
● Pride Bucket Tickets
● iReady
● AR



PTO

● Supports educational programs 

● Encourages parents’ involvement  - picture day, book fairs, field day, celebrations, etc.

● Provides feedback and suggestions for school programs

● Organizes fundraising efforts 

● Recruits volunteers 

Creating a PTO is one of our main goals. If you are and individual looking to support our staff 
and students, consider PTO and what it does:

PTO is not fundraising all the time. It is not always about recruiting. It is about meeting other 
parents like you. It is about having fun. It is about having your voice be heard. It is about being 
part of a solution. It’s about feeling a sense of pride.  If interested, reach out to our school and let 
us know!



Please click on the following link to sign in with your 
name and your student(s) name. We would like to keep 
record of who has accessed this presentation. Thank 
you!

https://https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nfv0mCls
T9dcPQxGbJi550U9RldK_1Sv

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nfv0mClsT9dcPQxGbJi550U9RldK_1SvSPipiflD754/edit?ts=5f96d1d4&gxids=7628
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1nfv0mClsT9dcPQxGbJi550U9RldK_1SvSPipiflD754/edit?ts=5f96d1d4&gxids=7628


● Principal: Ms Strieder

● Assistant Principal: Mrs Farrow

● Administrative Assistant: Mrs Copeland

● Social Worker: Ms Pryor (bilingual)

● Family & Community School Specialist: Mrs. Daisy (bilingual)

● Secretaries: Mrs. Volheim & Ms Bjorkland

● Nurse: Mrs. Trejo (bilingual)

● Bilingual Education Specialist: Ms Karla (bilingual)

Names You Should 
be Familiar With



CREDITS: This presentation template was created by 
Slidesgo, including icons by Flaticon, infographics & 
images by Freepik and illustrations by Stories

Thanks!
Does anyone have any questions?
addyouremail@freepik.com
+91 620 421 838
yourcompany.com

Please keep this slide for attribution

http://bit.ly/2Tynxth
http://bit.ly/2TyoMsr
http://bit.ly/2TtBDfr

